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FRIDAY FLYER

IMPORTANT

Lunch 
Menu

Principals NOTE information…

INFO

Teacher Email Address Teacher Phone #

Week of: October 28th

Don’t
FORGETDates to REMEMBER • As a reminder, students must 

be fever free for 24 hours 

before returning to school.

• For safety purposes, parents 

please stay off your 

cellphones in car rider line, 

(officers will issue tickets).

• Transfer any outside food 

into a generic bag before 

entering the cafeteria.

Eagle Ridge Academy Eagles             (706)569-3746  FAX: (706)569-3753            www.eagle.mcsdgas.net

Tuesday
Chicken Fajita 

Beans
Fruit

Wednesday
Meatloaf
Potatoes

Green Beans
Rolls

Thursday
Chicken    
Tenders

Fries
Rolls

Friday
Stromboli
Corn/Fruit

Red Ribbon Week

This week we will be celebrating 

our annual Red Ribbon Week. 

Our theme this year is “Life is a 

movie, film drug free!” We will be 

discussing making healthy 

choices to ensure a brighter 

future! This theme serves as a 

reminder that we are all 

empowered with shaping the 

communities around us with 

positiv ity, bravery, and strength. 

There are other ways to fit in 

without giving into unhealthy 

peer pressures. We want students 

to celebrate their uniqueness 

and show it to the world. ERA 

loves our students and we want 

everyone to lead happy, healthy, 

fun, and wonderful lives. Please 

refer to page 4 for all of our fun 

dress up day themes! 

- Amy Parker, Principal

Monday
Chicken Dip 
with Chips

Celery 

• We are so proud of our FIRST EVER lower 
grades Reading Bowl Team! Our 
awesome ERA students competed this 

past weekend in the MCSD Picture Book 
Reading Bowl competition and 

represented ERA so well. Thank you to

Menu items 

are subject to 

change

October 28th-
Nov 1st

Red Ribbon Week

November 5th

1st Grade Fall         
Music Program

November 11th

NO SCHOOL

November 20th

Chick-Fil-A           

Spirit Night
Midland Location

November 25th-29th

Thanksgiving Break

Ms. Haworth, Mrs. Weeks, and Ms. Marshall for your hard work 
and dedication to this team.

• On Monday, October 28th students in grades 3-5 are invited to 
learn more about Voices of the Valley. Please see page 6 for 
more details.

• Parents, during our Red Ribbon Week your child will have the 
option of wearing a costume on Halloween, please note the 

following are prohibited for the safety of all children: blow-
ups, masks, make-up, swords, and wands.




















